From: Seth Lane [mailto:sethlane@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, June 01, 2015 5:29 PM

To: Mimms, Dean L.; Erin Condon

Subject: Plan Board

Dean & Erin,

I am writing to let you know that I will be stepping down from the Plan Board. I have accepted a
position that will have my family and I moving to St. Petersburg at the end of July.

Our next meeting will be my last.

I have thoroughly enjoyed my experience on the Plan Board and the DRB and look forward to
friendships with all of my fellow board members (staff liaisons included) for many years to
come.

I trust you will share this news with the rest of the board.

Thank you,

Seth

Seth Lane
C: 352.363.0136
sethlane@gmail.com




Young, Shaneka

From: Demetropoulos, Linda S.

Sent: Thursday, August 13, 2015 5:40 PM
To: Young, Shaneka

Subject: Fwd: Resignation

Hi Shaneka,

Dave Miller resigned from NCC.
Thanks, Linda

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE DROID

-------- Original Message --------
Subject: Resignation
From: Dave <davemiller47@gmail.com>

To: "Demetropoulos, Linda S." <demetropls@cityofgainesville.org>
CC:

Linda,
It is with a heavy heart to have come to the decision to resign my seat on the Nature Centers Commission. My
health has been on a steady downward spiral these past months and lately so much so that | find it difficult to even

leave the house. Constantly being in and out of the hospital has become the norm for me as well. | will deeply miss my
fellow board members.

Respectfully,
Dave

Dave Miller :
Vice Chair, COG Nature Centers Commission
Phone: (813) 999-6833

E Mail: DaveMiller47 @gmail.com




